
           

 

Saint André Bessette Roman Catholic Parish, Malone, New York • Established July 1, 2014 

“God is love, and he loves us; that is the heart of the Christian faith.…  Pray that you may obtain a 
true love of God. God loves us so much.  He wants us to love him ”          —Br. André (1845-1937) 

February 21, 2016 
Second Sunday of Lent 

SUNDAY MASS 
 

Anticipated (Saturday) 
4:00 P.M.  

January-March at Notre Dame 
April-December at Saint Joseph 

 

Sunday 
8:00 A.M. at Saint John Bosco 

9:30 A.M. at Saint Helen 
11:00 A.M. at Notre Dame 

ADORATION OF THE 
MOST BLESSED SACRAMENT 

 
Tuesday  

Following the 6:45 A.M. Mass  
until 1:00 P.M. at Notre Dame 

 
Thursday 

7:00–8:00 P.M. at Notre Dame 

SACRAMENT OF PENANCE 
 

Thursday 
7:00–8:00 P.M. at Notre Dame 

 

Saturday 
12:00–12:45 P.M. at Notre Dame 
3:00–3:45 P.M. at Notre Dame 

 

First Sunday of the Month 
Before the 9:30 A.M. Mass 

at Saint Helen 

Father Joseph W. Giroux 
Pastor 

 

Father Scott Belina 
Parochial Vicar 

 

Father Bryan D. Stitt 

Diocesan Director of Vocations, In Residence 
 

Deacon Bryan J. Bashaw 
Permanent Deacon 

 

Mrs. Samantha Poulin 
Director of Christian Formation 

 

Ms. Marie-Claire D’Arcy 
Music Coordinator 

 

Ms. Darlene Livernois 
Administrative Assistant 

 

Mrs. Phyllis Smith 
Secretary  

ST. ANDRÉ’S PARISH  

306 West Main Street  P.O. Box 547 
Malone, New York 12953 
Telephone:   (518) 483–1300 
Fax:    (518) 483–1307 
Email:   mcp@twcny.rr.com 
Website:   www.standres.org 
Office Hours:  Monday–Friday  

9:00 A.M.–12:00 P.M. & 1:00–4:00 P.M. 

St. André Bessette, pray for us! 
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FROM FR. JOE… 
 

By law, the corporate structure of each Catholic parish in NYS 
includes two Lay Trustees: parishioners selected to represent the 
interests of their fellow members in legal and financial af-
fairs.  Trustees may serve up to three one-year terms and, in the 
Diocese of Ogdensburg, are ex officio members of the parish’s 
Pastoral and Finance Councils.  I’m very happy to announce that 
Greg Paye has agreed to serve as a new Trustee for St. André’s 
Parish, effective February 15.  He’ll be serving along with Pam 
Leduc and replacing Jim Coughlin, who have been the parish’s 
“founding” Trustees since July 1, 2014.  I’m so grateful to Jim for 
the wise counsel he’s provided, and look forward to working with 
Greg in the days ahead. 
 

A major project just begun by our Pastoral Council is a process of 
strategic planning.  We’ve long seen the need to do something 
like this, so at a special meeting on February 8, we started.  The 
goal is to develop a long range plan that can guide parish life, 
rather than simply reacting to things when they come up.  We 
began by discussing parish values and needs—who we want to be 
as St. André’s Parish.  The next phase is to brainstorm programs 
in line with those values and which will meet those 
needs.  Finally, we will look at what resources (staffing, finances, 
and facilities) are required to provide such programs.  We will 
keep you informed of our progress, and of course will be looking 
for your input.  You can find the agenda from this recent meeting 
on the St. André’s website on the Pastoral Council page. 
 

A couple of folks slipped on some ice in front of Notre Dame 
Church last weekend.  The steps at the front of the church are 
heated to prevent such slippery conditions, but the sub-zero tem-
peratures made it impossible for that system to be completely 
effective; it was even too cold for salt to work on melting the 
ice.  Please be careful in the winter conditions, and bring any 
trouble spots you find to the attention of a parish staff mem-
ber.  We do our best to keep things safe. 
 

And can I ask a small favor of you?  I was present at three of 
our four Masses last Sunday, during all of which the closing song 
was being sung a cappella for Lent.  As the servers and clergy 
were still processing down the aisle, I noticed that people began 
leaving their pews and talking rather loudly, even though the 
singing was still going on.  I kindly ask that, whether or not the 
organ is playing and whether or not you’ve chosen to sing along, 
you remain quietly in place (including if you’re seated in the cry 
room or chapel) until the procession and the closing song have 
finished—out of respect for the sacred liturgy, for our hardwork-
ing musicians, and for your fellow parishioners who are still par-
ticipating in the final moments of the Mass.  Many thanks! 
 

Visit Fr. Joe's blog: http://fromemptyhands.blogspot.com/ 

Winter Parking 
Please be extra careful when parking for 
Mass during these winter months—
making sure not to block the path for 
other drivers and leaving space near the 
church entrances for those who have 
trouble walking.  With a little attention 
and patience, there’s plenty of room for 
everyone.  Many thanks! 

NORTH COUNTRY CATHOLIC 
 

The annual North Country Catholic subscription campaign be-
gins this weekend. The price for a year’s subscription to the paper 
is $27 for Catholics within the Diocese of Ogdensburg. Support 
for the Catholic Press in the North Country through patron sub-
scriptions at $35, $50, $100 and $250 allows the newspaper to 
maintain an affordable subscription rate for all. This year will be 
an especially important time to welcome the diocesan newspaper 
into your home. In a message about the NCC, Bishop LaValley 
said “I depend on our Catholic newspaper to serve as a critical 
means of communication as we move forward together with a 
mutually shared vision for the future of the church in our beloved 
diocese.” Please enter your subscription today.  

LETTER FROM OUR BISHOP 
  

Dear Sisters and Brothers in Christ, 
  

     Seventy years ago, Bishop Bryan J. McEntegart, Fifth Bishop 
of Ogdensburg, founded the North Country Catholic to foster “a 
growing sense of unity and common interest among the faithful” 
of northern New York. Since that time, every bishop of the dio-
cese has relied on our diocesan newspaper to be a source of infor-
mation and an effective means of evangelization and unity for our 
Catholic family. 
 

     Since the publication of its first issue, the North Country Cath-
olic has remained a critical source of communication for our local 
Church which covers such an expansive area. The upcoming 
months promise to be an extraordinary time for the Diocese of 
Ogdensburg as we join Pope Francis and the universal Church in 
the observance of this Jubilee Year of Mercy and continue to real-
ize our Diocesan Pastoral Vision: “Find Your Home in Christ: 
Renew Faith, Nurture Hope, Discover Love.” 
 

     Our Christ-led, Christ-fed and hope-filled journey of faith will 
take us to Lake Placid in September as thousands of Catholics fill 
the Olympic Arena for a vocation summit: INSPIRE: Called to 
Love. Full coverage of this once-in-a-lifetime event will only be 
available in our diocesan newspaper. The pages of our newspaper 
in 2016 will also feature reports about other aspects of our Pasto-
ral Vision including the expansion of youth ministry in our par-
ishes, plans for pastoral care in the face of the declining number 
of priests and efforts to strengthen faith formation within our fam-
ilies. 
 

     This weekend, the annual North Country Catholic subscription 
campaign begins in all of our parishes. I ask that every Catholic 
family subscribe to the paper. Mary Lou Kilian, Christine Ward 
and the many contributing writers and photographers produce a 
wonderful, award-winning diocesan newspaper. Those who read 
the North Country Catholic enjoy timely and relevant articles on 
prayer, scripture, Church and religious news that are featured 
every week. 
 

     If you are a current subscriber to our diocesan newspaper, 
please renew your subscription in this week’s campaign. Why not 
consider obtaining a subscription as a gift for a family member? I 
invite those who don’t currently subscribe to consider how im-
portant it is today to be an informed Catholic Christian and allow 
our diocesan newspaper to be a vehicle to help you and your fam-
ilies grow in faith. 
 

     I hope that you accept my invitation to welcome the North 
Country Catholic into your home. With much gratitude for your 
prayerful support, I am 

      
   Faithfully yours in Christ,  
   Most Reverend Terry R. LaValley 
   Bishop of Ogdensburg 

http://fromemptyhands.blogspot.com/
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 MASS INTENTIONS 
 

This Weekend – 2nd Sunday of Lent 
Saturday, Feb 20 (Dt 26:16-19/Ps 119:1-2, 4-5, 7-8/Mt 
 5:43-48) 
  4:00pm (ND)  Allen Bashaw by Eleanor Maneeley 
 

Sunday, Feb 21 (Gn 15:5-12, 17-18/Ps 27:1, 7-9, 13-14/

 Phil 3:17--4:1) 

  8:00am (SJB)  Dianne Briggs by Dorline Benware and  
 Joanne Exley 
  9:30am (SH)  Joseph Poissant by Meg Poissant  
11:00am (ND) For The People of SAB 
 
Weekday Masses 
Monday, Feb 22 (1 Pt 5:1-4/Ps 23:1-6/Mt 16:13-19) 
12:05pm (ND)  James Benware by John & Bev Connors 
 

Tuesday, Feb 23 (Is 1:10, 16-20/Ps 50:8-9, 16-17, 21, 23/
Mt 23:1-12) 

  6:45am (ND)  M/M James Keating, Sr. and Bernard by 
The Keating Family 

10:15am (TAC) Vernon & Virginia Marlow by the Estate 
 

Wednesday, Feb 24 (Jer 18:18-20/Ps 31:5-6, 14-16/Mt 
 20:17-28) 
  6:45am (ND)  Special Intentions of Meagan Stark by the 
 Frassati Missionaries 
12:05pm (ND)  Joan Perry by Harold & Family 
 

Thursday, Feb 25 (Jer 17:5-10/Ps 1:1-4, 6/Lk 16:19-31) 
  6:45am (ND)  Francis G. Gokey by His Wife, Rita 
 

Friday, Feb 26 (Gn 37:3-4, 12-13a, 17b-28a/Ps 105:16-
 21/Mt 21:33-43, 45-46) 
  6:45am (ND)  Thomas Walbridge by Jean Martin 
12:05pm (ND)  Licia “Lee” Rausch by Her Sister, Mary 
  
 

Next Weekend – 3rd Sunday of Lent 
Saturday, Feb 27 (Mi 7:14-15, 18-20/Ps 103:1-4, 9-12/Lk 
 15:1-3, 11-32) 
  4:00pm (ND)  Ronald Deragon by Wife, Children and 
 Grandchildren 
 

Sunday, Feb 28 (Ex 3:1-8a, 13-15/Ps 103:1-4, 6-8, 11/1 

 Cor 10:1-6, 10-12/Lk 13:1-9) 

  8:00am (SJB)  For The People of SAB 
  9:30am (SH)  Valerie Olah by Andrea Savage  
11:00am (ND) Tim Marshall (9th Ann) by Wife, Nancy 

and Children 

Worship Sites of St. André's 
 

Notre Dame Church (ND), 11 Church Place, Malone 
St. Helen's Church (SH), 755 Co. Highway 41, Chasm Falls 
St. John Bosco Church (SJB), 57 Rennie Street, Malone 
St. Joseph's Church (SJ), 306 West Main Street, Malone 
 

Tuesday Nursing Home Mass 
  

The Alice Center (TAC), 45 Sixth Street, Malone 
Held in the 2nd floor West Dining Room 

JUBILEE YEAR OF MERCY 
Calendar of Events 

 
    Lent  "Doors of Mercy" Study 
March 4-5 “24 Hours for the Lord” 

    March 25 Divine Mercy Novena begins 
April 3  Divine Mercy Sunday 

June 3-4  WMF Day of Adoration 
September 25 “Inspire" Vocations Summit 

 
For information and updates on celebrations 
during the Year of Mercy, visit the diocesan 
website: http://www.rcdony.org/yearofmercy/events.html 

Year of Mercy 
Lenten Day of Reflection 

for Those Involved in Charitable Apostolates 
 

Tuesday, March 8, 10:00am-2:30pm 
Wadhams Hall, Ogdensburg, NY 

 
The day will consist of morning and afternoon conferences.  Mass 
will be celebrated by Bishop LaValley.  Lunch is includ-
ed.  Register online at www.rcdony.org/lenten or pick up a form 
from the parish office; registrations due by March 1. 

24 Hours for the Lord 
 

Friday, March 4 - Saturday, March 5, 2016 
Notre Dame Church, Malone 

 
Eucharistic Adoration 

1:00pm Friday until 1:00pm Saturday 
 

Chaplet of the Divine Mercy 
3:00pm Friday 

 

Confessions 
Friday, 1:00pm-10:00pm 

Saturday, 6:00am-1:00pm 

http://www.rcdony.org/yearofmercy/events.html
http://www.rcdony.org/lenten
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HOLY FAMILY SCHOOL 
 
For more information regarding a truly Catholic education 
where celebrating the faith is infused into every lesson every 
day call 518-483-4443 or email Mrs. Jadlos at hfsprinci-
pal@hfsmaone.org.   
 

      ========================================== 
 

Holy Family Year-Round BINGO! 
Saturday Nights - Doors open at 5:30PM 

Early Bird -  Progressive Bingo  
Pull Tabs - Concession 

ST. ANDRÉ’S PARISH FUNDRAISERS 
 

Bingo - St. John Bosco 
Join us for Bingo at St. John Bosco every THURSDAY.  Its starts 
at 7:15pm.  Bring a friend or two!  Workers for February 25th - 
Bingo - Team 2; Bell Jar - Deborah.  

 Starts at 7:15pm 
$1420 given away  

Early Bird - Progressive Bingo  
Pull Tabs  

Concession  

SOCIETIES AND PARISHES’ EVENT(S) 

 
Bingo - Knights of Columbus 
Every Tuesday, early bird starts at 7:15pm. Elm Street. 
 

Knights of Columbus - Chicken & Biscuit Dinner 
The Malone Council 308 of the Knights of Columbus will be 
hosting their annual Lenten Chicken and Biscuit dinner on 
Wednesday, March 2nd.  The dinners will be served from 4:30pm 
to 6:30pm.  The cost of the dinner is $8.50 per person; and $5.00 
for children under 12.  Take out orders will be available.  The 
proceeds from this dinner will be used to support charitable com-
mitments of the council.  Additional chicken and biscuit dinner 
will be March 16th.  For any questions, please contact Nicholas 
Haas at 483-1628 or Gene Bashaw at 483-3280.  
 

St. André’s Parish Rosary Society  
On March 6th, the St. André Bessette Rosary Society will be re-
citing the rosary before the 11:00am  Mass at Notre Dame 
Church.  Please join us in receiving Holy Communion in a body.  
Initiation of new and old members will be discussed. 
 

St. André’s Parish Rosary Society  
The Rosary Society will be holding their meeting on Tuesday, 
March 8th at 7:00pm at the Notre Dame Parish Center.  The dues 
of $8.00 will be collected at the meeting for 2016.  All women of 
the Parish are invited to attend.  For more information, please call 
483-4922.    

Sunday, March 13th 
11:00am Mass 

If you’d like to contribute to St. André’s 
Parish electronically—one time only or 
monthly, either from your checking ac-
count or credit card—you can now do so 
directly from the parish website: stan-
dres.org.  Thanks for your generosity! 

REGIONAL EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 
  

Could you not watch with me for one hour? (Mk. 13:47)     
  

     Notre Dame, Malone - Tuesdays following 
 6:45am Mass until 1:00pm 
     Notre Dame, Malone - Thursdays, 7:00-
 8:00pm  w/confessions 
     St. Mary’s, Brushton - 1st Thursdays, 6:30-
 7:30pm 
     St. Patrick’s, Chateaugay - 1st Fridays from  
 9-10 am 
     St. Anne’s, St. Regis Falls - 1st Saturday  
 following 4:30pm anticipated Mass 

THE ROLE OF MUSIC IN THE LITURGY 
 

Music at Mass 

(Parts of the Mass to be Sung—Part 3).  “The acclama-
tions of the Eucharistic Liturgy and other rites arise from 
the whole gathered assembly as assents to God’s Word 
and action. The Eucharistic acclamations include the 
Gospel Acclamation, the Sanctus, the Memorial Accla-

mation, and the Great Amen. They are appropriately sung at any 
Mass, including daily Mass…Ideally, the people should know the 
acclamations by heart and should be able to sing them readily, 
even without accompaniment. (cf. Sing to the Lord: Music in 
Divine Worship, no. 115, a, Dialogues and Acclamations). 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 
 

Religious Education classes meet again on Sunday, February 
28th.  K-8 from 9:30a.m.-10:45a.m. at Holy Family School and 
high-school students from 7:00p.m.-8:30p.m. at the Notre Dame 
Parish Center. 

Scout Sunday 

In observance of Scout Sunday, Boy Scout Pack 
and Troop 61—sponsored by St. André’s Par-
ish—along with area Girl Scouts, will be hold-
ing an ecumenical prayer service at Notre Dame 
Church on Sunday, February 21, at 2:00pm. 
Everyone (including those not involved in 
Scouting) is welcome to attend.  The Boys 
Scouts of America annually celebrates its found-
ing on February 8, 1910, based on the program 

started by Lord Baden Powell.  The Scout Law says that a “Scout 
is Reverent,” and Scouts of all ages pledge weekly to do their 
“Duty to God.” 

Attention Middle School Students 
  

The Frassati House Missionaries are host-
ing a youth event TONIGHT (Sunday, 
Feb 21)!! Please join us for another even-
ing of fun and fellowship as we discuss 
Mercy in the Notre Dame Parish Center 
from 7-8:45pm. Parents are welcome to 
join us in the chapel from 8-8:45 
for adoration and confession! 

mailto:hfsprincipal@hfsmaone.org
mailto:hfsprincipal@hfsmaone.org
http://standres.org
http://standres.org
http://www.google.com/imgres?sa=X&biw=1280&bih=875&tbm=isch&tbnid=94Lc0H6JVf0BJM:&imgrefurl=http://saints.sqpn.com/monstrance/&docid=kAH3OlyKtL-ODM&imgurl=http://saints.sqpn.com/ncd06196a.jpg&w=153&h=300&ei=ruY5Uq7MB6__4AOF2YDACQ&zoom=1&ved=1t:3588,r:27,s:0,i
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STEWARDSHIP OF TREASURE 
 

 
  

 

  02/14/16 02/15/15 02/16/14  

Envelopes $7,697.55 $7,646.75 $7,872.00 

Plate $   664.32  $   549.09 $   736.20  

Online Gifts $   110.00    $       0.00  $       0.00  

TOTAL $8,471.87 $8,195.84 $8,608.20 

Envelopes 
Used 

  

232 
  

264 
  

299 

"Frassat":  noun - A young, Catholic missionary who 

serves at Frassati House in Malone, NY 
 

Updates:  The "Doors of Mercy" study got off to a great 

start! 
  

Next:  The "Doors of Mercy" series continues, and this Fri-

day, our middle schoolers will get together for an event, 
themed "Mercy." 
 

Shoutouts:  All those who attended "Doors of Mercy," 

especially those trying something like this for the first time! 

 
 

 

Frassati 
    Pipeline 

 

News From Frassati House 

Special  
Collections 

2016 
  

2015 2014 

Ash  
Wednesday 

$2,177.60 $2,436.62 $2,483.80 



St. André Bessette Parish 
Malone, New York 
 
06-0038 


